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Mendocino County Homeless Services Continuum of Care Meeting - 
Monday, August 21, 2017 

 
The Mendocino County Homeless Services Continuum of Care general 

membership and monthly public meeting will be held Monday, August 21, 2017. 

This meeting will take place at the Mendocino County Health and Human 

Services Agency Social Services building, in the Big Sur conference room, 

located at 747 South State Street, Ukiah, from 1:30 p.m. – 3:30 p.m. 

 

The continuum of care program is designed to promote a community-wide 

commitment to the goal of ending homelessness in Mendocino County. This is a 

collaboration of individual citizens and over 30 agencies throughout Mendocino 

County. This group is instrumental in bringing federal HUD funding to our 

community to assist our low income and homeless population. This group is also 

active in focusing on solutions to all aspects of homelessness from emergency 

sheltering to homelessness prevention. We hold monthly meetings and welcome 

new individual community members and community agencies who share a 

common goal of addressing the needs of those without homes in our community. 

   

For more information, please contact Will Van Sant, LCSW, Veteran Justice 

Outreach Specialist, Ukiah VA Community Based Outpatient Clinic, at (707) 468-

7756 or e-mail: Will.VanSant-Glass@va.gov. 
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